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Minutes of the November 3, 2010 Meeting 

 
 
The meeting to Canvass the November 2, 2010 General and Special Election was called 
to order by the Secretary at 10:00 a.m. inside the Sisson House. 
 
Present were Dirk Brouwer, Secretary; Ron Cross, Chairman; John Harold, Vice-
Chairman; Matthew Stoeckel, representing the Republican Party; Edward Fagan, 
representing the Democratic Party and Kevin Linehan, General Registrar. 
 
The meeting recessed and convened in closed session at 10:03 a.m. to evaluate the 
eligibility of Provisional Voters and reconvened in open session at 10:30 a.m. Insufficient 
information was available to determine the eligibility of the 28 provisional voters.  
 
Various items for the Canvass were addressed. The open session adjourned at 12:15 p.m 
and reconvened at 4:00 p.m.  Present were Dirk Brouwer, Secretary; Ron Cross, 
Chairman; Matthew Stoeckel, representing the Republican Party; Edward Fagan, 
representing the Democratic Party and Kevin Linehan, General Registrar. The open 
meeting recessed and convened in closed session at 4:01 p.m. All of those previously 
listed were present. The qualifications of the provisional voters were discussed. The 
closed session adjourned and the open session reconvened at 5:40 p.m. All of those 
previously listed were present. The Board voted on the qualifications of the provisional 
voters. Nine voters were deemed eligible to cast ballots. The votes cast by those eligible 
were tallied and added to the votes for all precincts. The votes for all precincts were 
compared with the results posted on election night. Other than the provisional vote totals, 
there were no differences. The vote for the November 2, 2010 General and Special 
Election was certified. 

 
The meeting adjourned at 6:30 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
_____________________ 
Dirk Brouwer  
Secretary  
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